
 
 
WE DID IT! The PTTF is excited to share that our fundraising goal 
for the playground project has been met! 
 
We could not have done it without the help and support from our past 
& current TFS families and students, TFS Administration and Staff, 
District Administration, as well as many local businesses and 
community members…and we thank each and every one of you for 
your support! 
 
We will continue to communicate the updates as the project moves 
along. Our next milestone goal is to have everything finalized and 
make the purchase no later than Fri, Apr 15.		


